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November 3, 2017 
 
 
Dear Members; 
 

Re: Public Memorial Service for Paramedic Lloyd Smith 
 
Please see the information below for details on the Public Memorial Service for Paramedic Lloyd Smith.  
 
The families of Wayne Hornquist, Lloyd Smith and Jason Podloski invite the community to take part in a 
Memorial Service on Sunday, November 12th, 2017. 
 
The location of the Memorial Service is at Fernie Secondary School on the east end of the soccer field, 
around a bonfire. The service starts at 1:30pm. Seating and a live video feed will be set up in the Fernie 
Secondary School Gymnasium for anyone that does not want to be outside. Entrance into the gymnasium is 
through the west doors of the building. Please enter the area quietly from all sides of the service site. Dress 
warmly to be outside, there will be family parking only in the staff parking lot on the east side of the school. 
Public parking will be available at Prentice Park, Isabella Dicken Elementary School, and Secondary School 
Student Parking Lots. The families invite the public to join them for a reception in Traynor Hall following the 
service.  
  
Sincerely, 
  
Provincial Executive Committee 
Ambulance Paramedics & Emergency Dispatchers of BC 
CUPE Local 873 
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